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Highcliffe School Student Bulletin
Mon 18th - Wed 20th December 2006: Week A
Thought For The Week:
Christmas gift suggestions:
To your enemy, forgiveness.
To an opponent, tolerance.
To a friend, your heart. 
To a customer, service. 
To all, charity. 
To every child, a good example. 
To yourself, respect.”
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Arrangements for last day of term: Wednesday 20th December 2006

1. [image: image4.wmf]AM Registration

2. Period 1 & 2 as normal

3. BREAK - Brunch served from 11:00 to 11:45am

4. Period 3 - 11:45am to 12:45pm

5. Period 4 - 12:45pm to 1:45pm
6. Registration in tutor groups – 1:45pm to 2:00pm
As we reach the end of term, please could we ensure that all lockers are cleared of PE kits, trainers, etc and the tops of lockers are cleared. If you leave things on the lockers over the holiday, they may not be there when you return.

Year 9: All trenches must be collected by the end of term.
All students need to be aware that instrument lessons will begin in the first full week back in January EXCEPT for singing lessons which will start on the first Friday - 5th January. Also, please remember to check your lesson times on the notice board.
BRAIN TEASER: Picture a regular (analog) clockface — with the numerals 1 to 12 correctly positioned.  Where would you draw a straight line to split the clockface in half in such a way that the sum of the numbers on one side of the line will equal the sum of the numbers on the other side of the line?
 Answers to be submitted with your name and tutor group in the Brain Teaser box in Ma6.
ENLIGHTENING ECO FACT – 
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On average, every family in the UK consumes around 330 glass bottles and jars a year.
It is not known exactly how long it takes for glass to break down, but we do know that it is so long that glass made in the Middle East over 3000 years ago can still be found today.
 FACT - Recycling two bottle saves enough energy to boil water for five cups of tea
 

 Highcliffe is now an ECO SCHOOL having met the bronze criteria set by the Eco schools group. The environmental group now meet regularly and have some plans for the green future of the school. Look out for articles in H2U and on the plasma screens. See Miss High or Miss Picking if you have any ideas and want to get involved.
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